TWO LIGHTS
Rotary Club of South Portland – Cape Elizabeth

November 16, 2016
UPCOMING PROGRAMS:
November 23 – Thanksgiving Eve – No Meeting

November 30 – Kim Campbell, Youth Librarian, South Portland Public Library
December 7 – Suzette McAvoy, Center for Maine Contemporary Art
December 14 – Sean Sullivan, Maine Brewers Guild

December 21 – No Meeting
ASSIGNMENTS

November 30
December 7
December 14
Opening Words
Meyers

Murphy
Mutty
Raffle Gift

Butterworth
Callahan
Carignan
Conductor

Danielson
Daniels

Davidson
Phil Dube won a gift certificate to Kobe Steakhouse donated by Paul Butler.
MARK YOUR CALENDAR:
November 19 (Saturday) – Tree Lot Setup; firebarn at 7 a.m.; Mill Creek Park at 8 a.m.
November 19 (Saturday), 10 a.m. – Crutches for Africa container loading, 20 Gooch St, Biddeford.
November 25 (Friday), 7:30 a.m. – 1st Tree Unloading 
December 3 (Saturday), 7:30 a.m. – 2nd Tree Unloading

December 3 (Saturday), 10 – 4 – International Craft Fair at Partners for World Health, 2112 Broadway West, South Portland.
What’s New With Our Members
Happy Birthday to Mike Tranfaglia – December 2
Congratulations to Tony Wagner for winning the Week 10 football pool!

Our sincere condolences to the family of past president (1976-77) and long-time Rotarian Dick Holden.
Thank you Polio DineAround Hosts/Hostesses – We have completed Phase 1 of this year’s Polio DineAround dinners; one or two more will be scheduled this winter due to scheduling conflicts this fall. Shirley Mooers outdid herself again with an Autumn Harvest dinner on Tuesday – attending were Bill & Diane Anderson, Nancy & Scott Irving, Nancy Hawes & Mike McGovern. The three dinners earned $690 for PolioPlus – with the Gates match that will be $2,070. Thanks once again to our hosts:

· Sally Campbell & Tony Wagner

· Bill & Anne Kayatta

· Shirley & Dan Mooers

Just the Facts… - In our opening words this week we learned some Christmas tree trivia, since after all, we are Christmas tree experts. For instance:
· 76% of Christmas trees are bought pre-cut

· 12% of trees are sold by non-profits like us

· The top Christmas tree producing state is Oregon – Maine is a distant 9th.

· The average price of Christmas trees last year was $50.82.

Men in Trees – Helping to move the trailer onto the lot this past Saturday were:

· Bill Anderson

· Bob Knupp

· Dan McDonald

· Tom Meyers

· David Rogers

· Tony Wagner

(Please note the very important supplies that our president is carrying – scroll larger if you can’t read the box.)
Picnic Shelter Progress – Future RI President (2018-19) Sam Owori did some sightseeing while in Maine to speak at the District’s Foundation dinner last week – he inspected two of our projects – Bug Light and the landscaping at the picnic shelter. The stonework has been completed and will look awesome next spring when the plantings are added. Thanks once again to Catherine Callahan for her instrumental role in this project.
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